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Press Release 

 
The review of special use permit number ZSP-2024-01 for the 420 N Main St property 

was initially set for the council meeting on April 16, 2024, but it has been postponed due 

to the number of council members that will be present that day.  

 

As per section 11-103 of the City Code, a proposed special use or zoning change shall not 

be passed if a protest letter is received, unless it is approved by a super-majority vote. 

This requires a 3/4 vote of all the members of the City Council, not just those present on 

the day. A protest letter was submitted to the Clerk’s office on April 9, 2024. In light of 

these facts, the City has decided to wait until all the members of the City Council can be 

present before taking any action on this matter.  

 

Special Council Meeting date will be discussed and set at the Council Meeting on April 

16, 2024, to discuss the special use permit and the recommendation from the zoning 

board. Proper parties will be notified after the special council meeting date is set.  

 

For more information, please contact the City Office at 620-549-3208 or email 

sjcity@stjohnks.gov 
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